GOLF ADVISORY COMMITTEE LITTLE HARBOR GOLF COURSE

29 NOV 2023

Meeting called to order 4:05

Roll Call – Burrows, Tropeano, Giberti

Others – Jay Millar-Sterling Golf, Mike Lebonte – Manager, Bill McCoy

Minutes of previous meeting 10/18/23 were accepted as presented 3-0-0

Concession status – Mary Lebonte has encountered issues that may inhibit her involvement with handling the concession. She will have additional discussions with Jay regarding the status.

Septage – As BCC is the conservation restriction holder, they have been working on a grant to survey the area for the possibility of a small stand alone package treatment plant to benefit the area. They are pursuing this avenue.

Financials – We are up 10% for the year. There have been 23K rounds of golf on the course. This comprises both full pay rounds and member rounds. With improvements underway we expect to further increase in the coming year.

Equipment – Our equipment needs are ongoing. We are in need of a Fairway Mower which we may be able to purchase for \$25,000.00 and a rough mower which will cost \$35,000. These two pieces of equipment are necessary for the overall maintenance of the course.

A motion was made by Pat and 2nd be Jeff to continue with equipment acquisition as previously done. Vote 3-0-0

Tee Reconstruction - Tees 16, 17 and 3 will be redone in March when weather permits.

We would like to acknowledge Billy McCoy as an applicant for membership to this committee.

Motion to adjourn by Pat and 2nd by Jeff at 5:20 vote 3-0-0.